
Wednesday, March 29 2017

Upcoming Events, Deadlines & Notices

Beechwood Weekly

Remember to like us on Facebook!

Free Dress Day
Friday, March 31st.

Map Testing Week
Monday April 3rd to Friday April 7th. 

Parent Advisory General Meeting
Tuesday, April 4th at 6pm 

Parent / Teacher Conferences
Wednesday, April 5th and Thursday, April 6th

Please call the office or contact your child’s teacher 
to schedule a conference. 

12PM Dismissal
Wednesday, April 5th through Friday, April 7th

Spring Break-No School!
Monday, April 10th through Friday, April 14th

Science in the Park 
See flyer attached for more information.

Valued Students

5th Grade
The 5th Graders are responsible for getting their 
homework done, and take responsibility for their 

actions. Not only can they be counted upon to admit 
when they have made mistakes, but they also perform 
spontaneous positive acts such as cleaning the lunch 
tables or sweeping the classroom floor. Responsible 
students like these make teachers’ work even more 

rewarding!

Parent Education Opportunities
“Building Your Child’s Self-Esteem and

 Personal Power”
Tuesday, April 4th. 5:00-6:30 pm 

At the Belle Haven Child Development Center.
Learn how children develop positive and healthy 
relationships, understand the states of social and 

emotional development, and how to develop your 
child’s empathy and social skills. 

The workshop is free to attend and child care can be 
provided with a reservation.

“Developmental Milestones of Early 
Childhood, Ages 0-6”

Wednesday, April 19th. 6:30-8:00 pm.
 At the Children’s Health Council

650 Clark Way, Palo Alto.
Register online for free!

www.chconline.org/community-eductation/

Beechwood Class Performances
Come join us. You’re all Invited!

Thursday, March 30 at 2pm
Second grade presents “The Journey of the Noble 

Gnarble” based on the book by Daniel Errico

Tuesday, April 4 at 2pm
Kindergarten and Kinderprep present “Swimmy” 
and “It’s Mine!” Two plays based on Leo Lionni books 

Thursday, April 6 at 9:30am
Third grade presents “The Journey of the Noble 

Gnarble” based on the book by Daniel Errico

*All performances will be in the Social Center

OHCC Spring Classes
The Spring Session starts on Monday, April 3rd.  

Registrations are available now. Please contact the 
OHCC staff at 650-330-2250 for more details about 

the classes and other programs offered.


